RECREATION FLYER TENNIS CLUB

The first annual meeting of the Terrace Bay Tennis Club was held on Monday, May 2nd, and, although a minimum turned out there was evidence of a maximum of interest. Suggestions were flying and below is a list of just a few things which you as a tennis club member can expect this year.

- 1. This season we hope to have an Instructor from our town assist and teach those interested in the game.
- 2. Our idea of leaving the courts unlocked this year was vetoed because it was felt that there would be a possibility of bicycle riders ruining the courts. Instead each member is to be issued with a key in order that he or she may use the court whenever the urge confronts them.
- will be to swell the ranks of tennis players we felt that a small membership fee as opposed to a large one would help us in this direction. The fee for the coming season will be 50¢ per member which will cover the cost of your own p rsonal key. Memberships and keys may be obtained at the office with the only restriction being that eveyone desiring to join the Tennis Club must also hold a recreation membership.
- 4. Through the year we will be trying to promote tournament play with places like Schreiber and Marathon which will serve as an incentive for all to improve their game. It was mentioned that we might be getting a number of Schreiber people joining our club.
- who thought that the courts could use a general cleanup and paint job, and quite rightly so. Since the courts are to be maintained this year by the Recreation Dept. we will do our utmost to have the courts in top shape, the practice boards repaired, and it is hoped an entire new paint job.
- 6. Night lighting was another dream expressed and it might very well become a reality in the future if interest in Tennis warrants it.

 (Cont. on next col.)

RECREATION FLYER (Cont.)
LADIES TUMBLING CLUB

Tuesdays as well as Thursdays are now reserved for the Ladies Tumbling Classes as a reward for their high interest and attendance in the past. There is always a need for more women at these classes so come on out and give it a try.

Due to a pre-scheduled event there will be no classes for the Teen Age group this Saturday.

ROLLER SKATING

May 16th, and our grand opening are drawing near, so let's reserve the night for a big time roller skating. Now we would like to answer some of the questions that have been floating around for weeks. We have 108 pairs of roller skates for rent. The ladies sizes run from 4-8, and we can cope with men with shoe sizes from 6-10. For members to rent skates it will cost 35¢ and for non-members it will cost 50¢. For those members with their own skates the fee will only be 25¢ and for nonmembers with their own wheels it will cost 35¢. Only fiber of hard maple wheels will be permitted on our floor.

ART CLUB

Another meeting of this group will be held on Friday at 8:00. The Public School children will also be meeting this Saturday from 10:00-11:30 a.m. Everyone is asked to bring a pencil and a sketch book.

SOCCER FANS

In the past month we have had a number of requests for us to get the South Camp field in shape for Soccer. For an undertaking of this nature we would need a great deal of volunteer labour, so if those interested enough under these circumstances would leave their names at the Recreation Office we will carry on from there...Incidently... Marathon has a very strong Soccer team who have been asking for competition.